
November 20, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I hope the school year has started successfully for all of you. As a parent/guardian of a student in
Phillip O. Berry Academy of Technology, I am writing this letter to let you know that POB has been
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Dear Parent/Guardian:

I hope the school year has started successfully for all of you. As a parent/guardian of a student in
Phillip O. Berry Academy of Technology, I am writing this letter to let you know that POB has been
designated as a Targeted Support & Improvement-Consistently Underperforming (TSI-CU) school by
the North Carolina State Board of Educatim摘o at
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